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BOARD MEETING

November 9, 2018

A Board Meeting of the Foxridge Civic Association was called to order by President Tom Branham at 10:00 am at the home of the President.
Present were:

Tom Branham, Vice President

Walt Gallahan, Vice President
Sharon Warfuel, Treasurer


Judy Snyder, Secretary



Roger Nash

Sandi Branham

Bruce Snyder

The president opened the meeting:
Items discussed included
· Block Rep Meeting to be held at St Giles at 7PM on January 9, 2019
· Annual Meeting to be held at St Giles at 7PM on January 23, 2019

· Upcoming Newsletter

· Name tags for Block Reps and Introduction Post Cards
· Signs for General Meeting

· Food Basket and toys for Foxridge family needing assistance

· Report of Resource Committee

· Yard of the Month

· New Neighbors welcoming.

The meeting was adjourned at 1120:00 AM.

Respectfully submitted,









Judy Snyder









Judy Snyder, Secretary

